
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 10 of 2017 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/70/02 

 20 January  2017 
 
 

Amendment to Notice To Mariners No 02 of 2017. 

 

Reference is made to Notice to Mariners No. 02 of 2017 (ROV Survey of the Malta-Sicily Interconnector 
Submarine cable). 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that, weather permitting, the survey 
will be starting on Monday 25th January 2017 and be completed by Friday 10th February 2017. 

 

Notice to Mariners No 02 of 2017 is to be amended accordingly. 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 2538, 2537, 194, 2123, 2124 and Int. 4301 

       
 

 
   


